WWGA Board Meeting Minutes
November 7th, 2024

The meeting was held at the Sales Center Conference room and was called to order at
3:03pm. Sheryl Dolin, Sue Bowman, Becky Valasek, Mary Lawrence Melvin, Jennifer
Adams, Krista O’Brien and Renee Gibb were in attendance.

1. Positions for 2025 were assigned as follows: President-Renee, Vice President-Sheryl,
Secretary- Krista, Tournament Chair-Sue, Social Chair-Becky, Membership Chair-Jen,
Treasurer- Mary Lawrence

2. Registration forms for 2025 were reviewed and approved and will need to be
complete by April 15t and given to Jen Adams along with payment. There was no
increase in dues. Next year the goal will be to have the registration form approved and
to Joy Johnson to mail out along with the membership bill. WWGA has a mailbox at the
main kiosk. The address is WWGA 113 Clubhouse Ridge Hedgesville, WV 25427-5322.
The Treasurer checks the mailbox.

3. The tournament schedule was reviewed and runs from April 5-October18, 2025. We
want to encourage members to STEP UP to chair the Member/Member-September 20
and the Invitational-June 28. The invitational is NOT a Member/Guest Tournament. We
would like help with registration, collecting money, checking players in, gift cards etc.
Carroll Valley will be June 23-25, 2025. The WWGA will be in charge of the Charity
Tournament this year. A decision on the beneficiary will be made at the next meeting.

4. Tuesday League Play-Questions to Barbara Hageman-Tuesday League Coordinator.
The schedule will post after checking with Mason Dixon to avoid any conflicts with
Tuesday scrambles.

5. We want to encourage use of the website which is paid for annually.
6. Discussed implementing fun ways to learn rules: games, Look ups, Apps, etc.
7. Sheryl mentioned collaborating with Keith Casper to seek out potential sponsorships.

Next meeting will be on January 9%, 2025 at 2:00 p.m. in the Sales Center Conference
Room or via Zoom.

Meeting adjourned at 4:17pm.



